THE UNIVERSITY OF GEORGIA

January 29, 1959 (dictated January 28)

Mrs. John W. Rhoden 285 Eighth Avenue New York 1. New York

Dear Richards:

Many thanks for your letter to Mr. Dodd dated January 26th, listing titles of books for possible distribution in the U.S.S.R. Your letter enrived during Mr. Dodd's obsence from the campus, but I on forwarding the Information to bin in Washington. Fall John, by the way, that Mr. Dodd had functions with Mr. Esterhower in the White House lost Friday, and fallowed that with a meeting in which they discussed various things and the second section of the Control of the Cont

Again, thanks for the prompt response to Mr. Dodd's request about book selections.

With very best wishes to you and John,

Sincerely yours,

Betty C. Cabin (Mrs.) Secretary to Mr. Dodd

BCC/Ib